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3rd September, 2021 

 

September  

Friday 3rd Assembly @ 12.30pm via zoom  Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84301394439?pwd=RDlmaGd5b0xwRTF4dXNXRjZ6VnlmZz09 

Meeting ID: 843 0139 4439    Passcode: b3RHmZ 

Friday 17th Last Day of Term 3 

Dear Parents, 

Many of you will have listened to the Premier’s announcement yesterday and will be aware that for the next 

week at least Regional Victoria will continue with the current restrictions. I attended a Principal’s briefing yester-

day to confirm the arrangements for schools. 

It was made very clear the remote learning will continue for all schools until the end of term 3. Hopefully after 

the holiday break schools in regional Victoria will be able to return to face to face learning.  

During the week, I hear of students enjoying so many different activities and I would love to see some examples 

of students working from home. If you would like a photo of your favourite learning activities posted in the news-

letter please send them via email to eagle.point.ps@education.vic.gov.au and they will be published over the 

next few weeks. I would love to see some happy faces.  

In May, students in Grade 3 and 5 completed their NAPLAN assessments. You may have heard in the news that 

Victorian students topped the country in their performances. This week we received the student’s individual re-

sults pages and they will be available for collection between 1-2pm from a collection point at school. As we can-

not have visitors to the school results can be collected from the car park during this time. If parents are unable to 

collect them during this time they will be mailed on Monday. It is important to remember that NAPLAN gives only 

a snapshot of what students can do and results can vary from what teachers can see over days and weeks. If you 

have any questions, please contact your child’s classroom teacher. Congratulations to all the students for using 

their growth mindsets and giving their best effort of the day. 

Kind regards, 

Anna Duncan 
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Subway Lunch Orders Every Thursday 
 

Orders must be placed by midnight Wednesday Night. 

 

For instructions on how to order: 

https://subsforyou.com/#works 





Further Notice 






